
Thank you for making the 2024 Ultrasound Conference a huge success. 
The meeting was the first offering of it’s kind in five years at the ACR and featured 
world-class lectures, panel discussions and valuable hands-on learning experiences with 
networking opportunities and interactive sessions.

Your fellow Ultrasound Conference participants have identified the following              
key takeaways from the symposium:
n Diagnostic ultrasound knowledge that will improve patient care
n Knowledge to improve interpreting sonographic findings
n �Opportunities for individual teaching in small groups and real-world applications            

on patients
n �Expert lectures geared towards those with and without musculoskeletal ultrasound 

experience

Feedback from the 2024 Meeting
       The sessions were engaging, being able to learn didactically and then immediately    	
translate that into hands on practice was perfect.”

“Excellent number of patients with rheumatic musculoskeletal conditions for scanning and 
give wide overview of different pathologies. It provided great individual teaching from each 
instructor and able to pick up several points that can be applied to daily musculoskeletal 
ultrasound practice.”

“This was an amazing course that was well staffed with very approachable and 
experienced instructors. Though the days were long, the breakout sessions to practice and 
demonstrate ultrasound with a lot of hands-on practice was great and well scheduled 
throughout the day to allow practice and demonstration about what we just heard about.”

“I learned new techniques in MSK US for Sjogren’s Lung and Temporal artery—I had 
excellent networking with faculties.

Additional Resources for Continued Learning
Visit the ACR website for up-coming in-person and virtual events and online courses.
Join us in Chicago this year for the 2025 Ultrasound Conference, details to come!

https://rheumatology.org/
https://rheumatology.org/meetings/ultrasound-conference

